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Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2013 6:48 PM
Subject: Meeting Overview May 14, 2013

Hey Chem Club!  
 
Thanks for voting everyone, we have some great new officers ready to make next semester great! 
 
Here are your new officers: 
President: Jessica Magpayo 
Vice President: Angelica Carrazco 
Treasurer: David Marcks 
Secretary: Alaina Kester 
Activities Coordinator: Allie Rummerfield 
 
Thank you to everyone who was able to make this semester a fun one! We hope to see you back next semester; 
keep an eye on your email for the new meeting time! 
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------------------------------------------- 
 
******Also, be sure to stop by the Barbecue THIS FRIDAY! We will be on the grass on the street-side of 
Sequoia from 11-2ish. Bring friends! There will be free food (burgers/veggie burgers, hot dogs, ice cream, 
and more); feel free to bring food of your own to share. If you are available for setup or cleanup, we would love 
to have the help! Good luck on finals everyone!****** 
 
 


